
 

 
  
 

 
October 27, 2016 

 
Open letter to all Burlington high school students 

 
Dear Students,  
 
As you have no doubt heard, the Board of Trustees of the Halton District School Board 
voted last week to begin a process to look at student accommodation issues in our 
Burlington high schools.   The process is called a Program Accommodation Review or 
PAR.  I am writing to explain a bit about this process, but more importantly, to let you 
know that your input will be important in this process.  
 
Why do we need a “PAR” process?   
The Halton District School Board has initiated the Program Accommodation Review 
because we have schools with declining enrolment.  As the Director of Education, I have 
a responsibility to provide excellent programs and environments for learning.  I need to 
ensure all secondary school students in our Board have access to the best possible 
education we can deliver.   
 
According to the Board’s Program Accommodation Review policy, the Director’s 
Preliminary Report must include a staff recommended option.  This recommendation is 
not a final decision, but a starting point for consultation in this PAR.  Staff has 
recommended Option 19 which proposes various boundary and program changes 
across Burlington secondary schools, as well as the closure of Lester B. Pearson High 
School and Burlington Central High School.   
 
The PAR process will begin in November with information sessions held at each 
Burlington high school.  You are welcome to attend these sessions and learn more 
about this process and help you formulate your own opinions.  These evening meetings 
are on November 1, 3, 14 and 15.  Refer to the HDSB website at www.hdsb.ca for more 
details.  If you are unable to attend,  the presentation will be posted on the Board’s 
website.  
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On November 21 at 7 p.m., Board staff will join me in hosting a live online question and  
answer session.  Log on at www.hdsb.ca .  Your questions are most welcome.   
 
The Board of Trustees will make their decision in May 2017; however the earliest date 
that any changes could take place is September 2018.  
 
As high school students your opinion is valued. The decisions made by the PAR 
committee will profoundly impact your school experience and those who follow you.  In 
the new year, the PAR committee will gather feedback from Burlington high school 
students.  We want to hear your voice!  
 
As a parent and educator I understand many of you are deeply loyal to your school,  
your teachers, and the school traditions that have developed over many years.  
However, as the Director of Education, I need to ensure all Burlington high school 
students have equitable access to programs that allow them to explore and enhance 
their true potential.  The PAR process will look at this issue and investigate various 
options to address the challenge that many Burlington high school students are 
experiencing.  
 
I encourage you to stay informed and engaged in the PAR process.  We will keep you 
informed through ongoing information posted on our website at www.hdsb.ca 
We will provide more details about how you can share your input in the new year.  
 
Sincerely,   
 
Stuart Miller 
Director of Education  
Halton District School Board 


